Acl(novOIedgment

In reading the Cycle of 1924 the layman will fail to notice the part played
by the “spiritual” staff. The advice given by this body of men has been

invaluable to us and I wish to take this opportunity to thank the members
of this unseen staff.

To Dean Monin and Prof. Paul we extend our thanks for the advice
they gave us in our time of need. Mr. Hendricks of the FEnglish Department
cheerfully gave his time to help us through all of our difficulties 1n arrange-
ment, composition, etc. He was our guiding “spirit.”

Mr. Mathisson, representative of the Standard Photo Engraving Company,
was our ‘“‘critic’” and friend. All of our intricate problems of engraving were
solved by him.

Mr. Niehaus of the Severinghaus Printing Company never failed us in
time of need. His suggestions in binding and printing were invaluable.

To the members of the staff of 1923, we wish to express our appreciation
for the suggestions which they gave to us in regard to the business and
editorial situations. They have been unselfish in their motives and have tried
to make the Cycle of 1924 better than all of the others.

- I wish that there were space to thank each and every member of the staff,
for they deserve it. Their willingness to do their work, no matter how dis-
tasteful or hard, could hardly be surpassed. It has been a real pleasure to be

associlated with them.
ANDREW A. ANDERSEN.
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